
 

 
 
 
January 21, 2011                  VIA EMAIL & COURIER 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street – 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 
 
RE: CANADIAN NIAGARA POWER (“CNPI”) OBSERVER STATUS REQUEST RELATING TO  
 ICCON TRANSMISSION INC. APPLICATION FOR AN ELECTRICITY TRANSMISSION LICENSE 
 BOARD FILE NO. EB-2010-0403 
 
This letter serves as notification that CNPI requests observer status in order to receive all 

documents issued by the Board relating to the Iccon Transmission Inc. Application for an 

Electricity Transmission License (EB-2010-0403). 

 
Please be advised that notification with respect to this observer status request will also be 

forwarded to Iccon Transmission Inc., the Applicant, in order to receive all documents that they 

file in this proceeding. 

 
Yours truly, 

 
Douglas R. Bradbury 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
 
DRB:mar 
 
(2 original letters submitted to OEB) 
 
 
c. P. Sierra (Iccon Transmission Inc.) 
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